
 

 
 

 

30th April 2020 

 

RE: Class of 2022 Summer Term 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to invite you to attend the ‘Year 10 Parent Information Evening’ on Thursday 6th 

May 2021 (6-7pm).  During the evening we will highlight key events scheduled to take place 

over the remainder of the academic year and discuss ways in which students can best 

prepare for their transition into Y11. 

Please register in advance for this meeting, using your son/daughter’s full name and the email 

address of your choice: 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJItdu-uqD0tHNy8Iwq86BpbT33ML4UIxt9K 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

meeting, including the link for the meeting and the password needed.  

Please be aware that through a laptop/computer you can launch the meeting in the browser 

(under the large blue button) and you can choose not to download anything to attend the 

meeting.  On a phone or tablet, Zoom does work better in the App suggested automatically, 

this will take time to download so please do so ahead of the evening.   

Please complete the following Google Form if you have any questions you would like to be 

addressed at the information evening: 

https://forms.gle/fbf4kras1g2pcbr2A 

I look forward to supporting you and your son/daughter as they work towards their final GCSE 

exams.  If you wish to discuss the contents of this letter or any aspect of school life then please 

do not hesitate to contact me on the details listed. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr S Bailey 

(Assistant Achievement Lead KS4) 
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